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Miss Wimperis says... This week we enjoyed a fantastic, sunny sports 

day on Wednesday! All the children showed great determination and 

resilience. Well done! 

 
We have places available in our Nursery for September 2021, if your 

children was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018. 

Please apply at the school office. 

 

THE HARMONY TRUST 
Westwood Academy    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

 
Attendance Champions! 

 
Well done Year 3 ! 

 
                       94.4% attendance!! 
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Stars of the week 

Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

EYFS 
 

Rizwan (Nursery) 
Moriam (Reception) 

For being brave when staying for his lunch. 
Excellent effort during sports day. Especially during the balancing race. 

 Year 1 
  Ali 

Sayan 
For being a fantastic team player and looking after his friends  

For looking after others  

Year 2 
Arfan 

Amirah 
For working so hard to complete their Purple Mash work at home this 

week! 

Year 3 
                  Ayaan 
                   Sajida 

Super confidence in writing and editing 
                                       For wonderful effort in writing 

 

Year 4 
Nusrat 

Siddique 
For excellent answers in maths. 

For his effort with his school work and always taking part. 

Year 5 
Aamirah 
Sahara 

For following the GHLLWK rules and being a helpful member of the class. 
For working hard to convert measurements in Maths. 

Year 6   

What has each class been learning about this week? 

 

EYFS- In English, Reception read the story Billy’s Bucket and have been using their imaginations to 

think about what might be in their magic buckets. Nursery have been busy practising their number 

skills ready for joining Reception.  

 

Year 1- In English we compared the Three Little Pigs houses and planes using conjunctions and 

adjectives. In Maths we have recognised and drawn time to the hour and half hour. 

 

Year 2- This week, Year Two have been working hard at home on a range of English and Maths 

activities on Purple Mash. A huge thank you to all those parents who have supported them! 

 

Year 3- In English, We have been completing our explanation text for ‘What’s in a dream?’. In 

maths, we have been answering problems using skills that we have used throughout the year.  

 

Year 4- In English, we have been writing a set of instructions on how to train a dragon. In Maths, 

we have been looking at translating coordinates. 

 

Year 5- In English this week, we have been writing a biography about Christopher Columbus. In 

Maths, we have been converting units of measure. 

 

Year 6-  
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